
About the IRBA 

 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public 

and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits 

conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and 

processes.  

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

IRBA News Issue #54 

 

Johannesburg /08 July 2021 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

 

The IRBA News Issue 54 is now available and can be viewed in PDF format on our website at 

www.irba.co.za. 

We are excited to welcome our new Board, which was recently appointed by the Minister of Finance. 

The Board has already had its first meeting and is moving swiftly to clear the backlog of outstanding 

governance matters.  

 

We look forward to implementing our strategy with its guidance, as we embark on a journey to restore 

confidence and trust in the profession and the regulator. 

 

Imre Nagy  

Acting Chief Executive Officer 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.irba.co.za/upload/IRBA%20News%2054.pdf
https://www.irba.co.za/library/irba-news

